
 
 

 

RETURN RECEIPT 

E-MAIL TRANSMISSION TO: Ross.Teemant@strategicbh.com 

 

May 4, 2022 

 

Ross Teemant, Executive Director 

Eagle View Behavioral Health 

770 Tanglefoot Lane 

Bettendorf, Iowa 52722 

 

Dear Mr. Teemant: 

 

This office has received Eagle View Behavioral Health’s The Joint Commission survey report and other 

required application materials for an initial license.  Based on the Department’s review of all submitted 

application materials, the Department will recommend an initial deemed status license be issued under new 

ownership for Eagle View Behavioral Health. 

 

The effective dates for the license will be May 11, 2022 to August 24, 2023. The licensed services include 

Adult Levels 1, 2.1, 2.5, 3.7 and 4 Substance Use Disorder Treatment Services.  The Department recommends 

the effective dates of the license shall correspond with the most current accreditation from The Joint 

Commission survey awarded through August 24, 2023.  The effective dates for your license will be May 11, 

2022 to August 24, 2023.   

 

Eagle View Behavioral Health will be placed on the Iowa Board of Health Substance Abuse/Problem Gambling 

Program Licensure Committee’s agenda for the May 11, 2022 meeting.  Program representation is welcomed 

but not required. Please let me know if you would like to participate in this meeting and a phone number will 

be provided to you.  If you have questions, please contact me at Lori.Hancock-Muck@idph.iowa.gov or (515) 

204-9766. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Lori Hancock-Muck 

Health Facilities Officer 

Bureau of Substance Abuse 
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